
News Bulletin 14th December 2020 

Diary Dates 

End Of Term Wednesday 16th December –

12:45 

INSET Day Monday 4th January 2021 

Spring Term Begins Tuesday 5th January 2021 

(All Pupils Return) 

Dear Children, Families, Colleagues, Trustees and Friends,  

This will be my last News Bulletin and all I can really say is 

that I have had a glorious time at Bristol Steiner School. It 

has been a privilege to teach, to work with, to support and 

to learn from an amazing school community; and with the 

help of many passionate and committed people both    

within the school and beyond, the school has continued to 

go from strength to strength.  

A special thanks to Bristol Steiner School’s Trustees who have been critical friends and a huge support in 

the strategic leadership and development of the school. They are a team of huge-hearted people who 

rarely get a mention for all their hard work and time, but are pivotal in the smooth management and 

leadership of the school.  

I would also like to say a massive thank you to all the staff I have had the pleasure of working alongside; 

the admin team, teaching team, support team and site management team – they have all done their bit 

to make Bristol Steiner School the place it is today. Bristol Steiner School only works because of all the 

amazing people front of house and behind the scenes who keep the cogs whirring. I will miss you all.  

And so to the children of Bristol Steiner School – you will all hold a very special place in my heart and I 

will continue to smile and glow with pride as I hear about you reaching milestones and achieving your 

dreams! Stay true to yourselves; be your own person; have your own ideas and opinions and most of all, 

always be kind.  

Onwards and upwards, Bristol Steiner School - I shall be keeping a very close eye on your news and     

developments over forthcoming years. I know that with everyone’s continuing support, the school will 

continue to make memories for generations to come.  

 



Thank you all for continuing to support us by wearing masks when you drop off and collect your children. 
The last thing any of us wants now is to have to quarantine over Christmas. 

 

With very best wishes for all your future successes, 

Ruth Glover 

Headteacher 

Bristol Steiner School 

 


